Hampden Council on Aging — Oct, 2021

In attendance: Marty Jacque, Ed Norman, Becky Moriarty, Nancy Willoughby, Dee Vermette, Susanna
Haskins and Cliff Bombard in person at Senior Center.

Ann Thomas from the GSSSI will attend on a quarterly basis.

In attendance: Monique Downey and John Flynn and via Zoom.

Absent: Deb Mahoney and Tina Doran

Meeting starting at 9:00 AM and called to order at 9:09 AM on October 12th.

Meeting minutes for September, 2021 were read and approved with one addition. The addition to the
minutes was that a walkthrough be done on a monthly basis to check the Senior Center for any fixes or
changes that need to be done.

Becky went over the Treasurers Report and it was approved.

Michelle Barrett has returned as the Veterans Officer.

The Grab and Go lunch will continue thru December. Number of lunches served is up to 80 per day.
The storage shed cleanout occurred and now there is plenty of room for storage.

Directors Reported was accepted.

There is an open position for the Receptionist position as Holly left. The position will be filled by two
different people with each person working 15 hours a week.

Nan is still planning on retiring in December and is gradually easing out.
Meeting was adjourned at 9:37 AM.
Respectfully submitted

Marty Jacque



